
 CEDAR BLUFF TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

TUESDAY NOVEMBER 12, 2019 AT 5:30 PM

The Town Council of the Town of Cedar Bluff, County of Cherokee, State of Alabama, met in Regular Session in the Council Room at Town Hall, 3420 Martha Vera Lane, Cedar Bluff, Alabama on Tuesday November 12, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. pursuant to notice duly posted as prescribed by law. Councilor Norman Burton presided and called the meeting to order. Members in attendance were as follows:

Mayor 



District 1
Tammy Crane - Absent                  
Tim Miller
District 2                                            District 3

Donald Sanders                                  Jerry Sprayberry           
District 4                         
            District 5                     
Norman Burton         

            Leatha Harp                 
The invocation was given by Councilmember Leatha Harp.
Councilor Norman Burton led the Pledge of Allegiance.
1. Approval of Council Minutes from the October 2019 meetings
The motion to approve the minutes from the October meeting was made by Councilmember Sanders and seconded by Councilmember Sprayberry.
Motion Carried: (5-0)
Aye: Sanders, Burton, Sprayberry, Harp and Miller
Nay: None
Absent: Crane 
2. Financial Reports for October 2019 
Councilmember Sanders made the motion to approve the financial report from October and Councilmember Sprayberry gave second.

Motion Carried: (5-0)

Aye: Sanders, Burton, Sprayberry, Harp and Miller
Nay: None

Absent: Crane
3. Police Department Report for October 2019
The report was read as follows: Report given by Chief Chris O’Neal
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4. Fire Department Report: None presented           
5. The Council discussed the re-zoning of the property for William Bill Warren 4430 AL HWY 9 Cedar Bluff, AL from R1-RR. After some discussion, Councilor Sanders moved to approve the rezoning. Councilor Harp gave second.
Motion Carried: (5-0)

Aye: Sanders, Burton, Sprayberry, Harp and Miller
Nay: None

Absent: Crane

6. The Council discussed the re-zoning of the property for Kelly White 5000 Cherokee Drive Lot 55, 56 and 57 Cedar Bluff AL from RR-R2. After some discussion, Councilor Sprayberry moved to approve the re-zoning. Councilor Miller gave second.
Motion Carried: (5-0)

Aye: Sanders, Burton, Sprayberry, Harp and Miller
Nay: None

Absent: Crane
Other Business:
2019 Christmas Parade and Lighting of the Park is set for December 9, 2019 at 6pm.
Adjourn:

Councilor Sprayberry moved to Adjourn. Councilor Harp gave second.

Motion Carried: (5-0)

Aye: Sanders, Burton, Sprayberry, Harp and Miller
Nay: None

Absent: Crane
Approved:  
_______________________________________
Tammy Crane, Mayor

ATTEST: 
______________________________________

 Jennifer Mackey, Town Clerk
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